
 

 

 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO - 1222 FIRST AVE., M.S. 501, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Date: July 26, 2024 

 

Subject: DSD Opening Interest List for Future Discretionary Project Professional 

Certification Training 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Development Services Department (DSD) is now compiling an interest list for Discretionary 

Project Professional Certification (Pro-Cert) training that educates industry professionals about 

discretionary development project application submittal requirements. The forthcoming training 

will provide a comprehensive review of discretionary permit application requirements, 

demonstrate how to use the online permitting portal and explain the customer bill of rights. 

  

Attendees who complete the future, in-person session will be deemed “Discretionary Pro-Cert 

Applicants” and allowed to bypass the initial completeness check for a discretionary project 

application. Their project submittals will be moved immediately into review upon payment of 

applicable fees and deposits. 

   

As of Nov. 1, 2023, DSD only accepts an applicant’s self-certification request with verified 

completion of this training. 

  

If you are interested in putting your name on the interest list and being notified as soon as 

training registration is available, please complete this brief form. 

 

 

Email Updates 

Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD. 

https://seam.ly/dxlz22g0
https://sandiego.gov/dsd-email

